
Important update regarding  
Prior Authorization submissions

Coming Soon
Molina will begin requiring additional documentation—including clinical records—for all prior 
authorization submissions1. The clinical records submitted should be for the prior authorization 
being requested. Attachments will function as required fields. Without them, the system will block 
the submission. 

1. If the Molina provider agreement specifically states that medical records do not need to be submitted for prior 
authorization approval or if state law or a government contract prohibits such medical records from being 
required for Medicaid or Marketplace, then this communication does not apply.

This update is designed to:
•	 Streamline the review process
•	 Minimize back-and-forth 

communication with our Utilization 
Management team

•	 Enable faster, more informed 
decision-making

Action Required:
•	 Begin attaching clinical supporting 

documentation when requesting a 
Prior Authorization. The clinical records 
submitted should be for the prior 
authorization being requested.

We appreciate your support in helping us improve efficiency and service quality.

Availity training available
Want to explore all the Availity features? Access our on-demand training anytime at Molina PA 
Training.

Before accessing the training, be sure that you’re logged in to Availity.

Your browser allows pop-ups from the following sites: 

•	 Apps.availity.com 
•	 Availity.com 
•	 Learnupon.com

Register today: 
If your organization is not currently registered for Availity Essentials, the person in your organization 
designated as the Availity administrator should go to Availity.com and select Get Started. If you 
need assistance registering with Availity Essentials, visit Availity Customer Support.

Thank you for your participation in our network. 

http://Apps.availity.com
http://Availity.com
http://Learnupon.com

